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Advent Reflection 
 

Lord God, 

Only you can see into my heart and know that under all the busy-ness of 

life there is a deep longing to make this Advent one that welcomes you 

more deeply into my own life.  Help me to be a peacemaker  this Advent 

and  to give special  love  to  those who disagree with me. Give me 

strength and  courage to forgive those who have hurt me. Help me to free 

my heart from anger and hurt 

Amen 

When a  chi ld  is  born  
CHRISTMAS got off to a flying start this week with 

the Infant Nativity ‘Prickly Hay’  Thank you to all of 

you that came to watch and to support the infant 

children.  I think we would all agree that the 

children  were amazing and the singing was so 

uplifting.  The staff and children have all worked 

very hard to perform for you this week.  We are 

sure this has put you all in a Christmassy mood!  A 

big thank you to Freya P’s Mum from Kangaroo 

class for providing the hay. 

 

IT’s that time of year when you can’t go in a shop 

without seeing a Christmas jumper.  It’s time to 

get yours ready because we will again be 

participating in Christmas Jumper Day.   On the 

last day of term (19 December) you can wear a 

Christmas Jumper and help a child at the same 

time for a £1 donation. 

Star t ing School  
PARENTS who have children that will be due to 

start Reception in September 2019 are reminded 

that they should submit their application to Surrey 

before January 15.  Late applications jeopardise 

their chance of getting their chosen school. 

All the trimmings 
NEXT Wednesday in school the 

kitchen will be serving a 

Christmas lunch to all of those 

that have opted to have it.     

While we are tucking into Roast 

Turkey and all the trimmings we 

would like all the children to spare a thought for 

homeless people who may not get anything to 

eat at Christmas.  If everyone brings 20 pence 

on Christmas lunch day then we will collect 

enough money to provide one person with food.  

Thank you for your continuing generosity. 

Junior  Carol  Serv ice  
THE Junior children will be singing their hearts out on 

Wednesday 12 December at St.Hilda’s church at 6pm.  

Please drop your children off at 4.15 for a final 

rehearsal.  See you there for more Christmas fun. 

Doors open for parents at 5.45 pm 

Attendance champions 
IF you read the attendance board 

at the gate last Friday you will 

know that this week we are giving 

a Mufti Day to the class with the 

highest attendance.  The winning 

class is Zebras with 99.4%! 

There will be another chance to win an attendance 

prize on the last week of term.  Children will be given 

an attendance advent calendar which the class teacher 

will stamp if they are in school.  All the calendars with a 

stamp for everyday will go into a hat and children will 

have the chance of winning a special prize.   Keep 

your eye out for the attendance board every Friday at 

the gate to see how your class is doing. 


